
 

 

 
 
TO:   Building Officials 

   

FROM:  Jeff Brown, State Building Codes Office Director 

Division of Building & Fire Regulations 

 

DATE:   March 23, 2018 

 

RE:  Missing Industrialized Building Registration Seals (March 2018) 

 

 

Please be aware that the following residential certification seals for Virginia’s Industrialized 

Buildings program have been reported lost: 

 

VRC-7421 through VCR-7430 

 

The missing seals have been recorded in the State Building Codes Office as void and the 

certification numbers are no longer valid. We have no reason at this time to suspect that 

these seals have been installed on any industrialized buildings.  However, if you observe any 

of these seals applied to a building or have questions regarding this notice, please contact: 

 

Jeff Brown, State Building Codes Office Director 

Division of Building and Fire Regulation 

Va. Department of Housing and Community Development 

600 E. Main Street – Suite 1100 

Richmond, VA 23219 

(804) 371-7161 

Jeff.Brown@dhcd.virginia.gov 

 

 

cc: Erik Johnston, Director, VA Department of Housing & Community Development 

 Cindy Davis, Deputy Director, Division of Building and Fire Regulations 

 Virginia Industrialized Building Manufacturers 

 Virginia Compliance Assurance Agencies 

mailto:Jeff.Brown@dhcd.virginia.gov

